
The Week ahead…
Wednesday 23rd November-RBHS Orientation for enrolled students

Upcoming dates….
Monday 5th December- Reports sent home
Wednesday 7th December - Parent Teacher Conferences
Thursday 8th December - Prize Giving 1pm
Friday 9th December - Last day of Term 4, P.T.A Picnic
Tuesday 31st January - First day of school 2023

Pool keys are available
to be hired for $50 - can
be used the whole
season.
You must come into the
office to collect and sign a
pool use agreement.

Kia ora and welcome to week 6
It is that time of year where we start the process of organising tentative classes for 2023. We will inform you as soon as
we can about what class and whom the teacher will be for your child. If you have any questions regarding this please don’t
hesitate to ring me.

Thank you to Mrs Stubbs for running the annual book fair and for all those who supported it. The school received a
commission  of $596.00 that will go on new books for our children.
Have a great week.
Sue Ratcliffe (Principal)

Last week Room 2 was learning about how to sow and plant seeds with GPA. This will be very
useful for our Waikite Valley School garden.

Sophia
I enjoyed planting the
seeds.
I learnt that it is important
to plant food
We grew broccoli.

Laila:
My favourite part was putting
in the seeds.
I didn't know that there were
heaps of different soils for
the plants.

David:
My favourite was poking my
finger into the soil.
I didn't know that plants can
come out of the soil from 14
to 17 days old.

Ben
I learnt that our plants will be
ready to eat at the beginning
of next year
It was very fun.



VALUES AWARDS - TERM 4, WEEK 6

Rm 3 - David Schweizer&
Ruby Oldfield

Pod 1 - Beau Weston &
Mariska Versteynen Rm 2 - George McNaull  &

George Coker

Rm 4 - Alexis Warren & G.P.A. - Adrian Briggs &
Madisyn Cathcart Thomas Emery

Waikite Valley School PTA are doing a delicious lolly fundraiser just in time for Christmas!
It's time to stock up on all of your favourite sweet treats!
There will also be prizes for the children who can sell the most bags!
All order forms and payments must be made by the 23rd of November, and the lollies will
be ready for collection on the 1st
of December.
Information and order forms will be attached to the Newsletter.
Payments can be made by cash to the office or via bank deposit
into the PTA account:
Account Name: Waikite Valley School PTA
Account Number: 12-3155-0164206-00

Waikite Valley School Contacts:
Principal - Sue Ratcliffe       mob: 022 5055821 E: principal@waikitevalley.school.nz
Office - Kelly Curtis mob: 021 294 9633 E: office@waikitevalley.school.nz
PTA Chairperson  - Crystal Carroll  ph. 021 175 0487
BOT Chairperson - Sophia Burton  ph. 022 176 9825
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PLEASE SUPPORT LOCAL BUSINESSES THAT SUPPORT US:


